From: Advocate HS Verma
503, Pacifica-E,
Casa Rio,
Dombivali (E)-421 204
Date: 30.11.2019
To :  Central Public Information Officer
Dept of Higher Education, MHRD, Gol,
New Delhi-110 001
Subject : Information under the RTI Act 2005
Dear Sir/Madam,
Kindly furnish the following information under the RTI Act, 2005 :

1. Whether all the IITs have implemented Para I , Clause (e) & (g) of your policy
letter No. 1-32/2006-U.11/U.1 (ii) dated 31.12.2008 addressed to the Secretary,
UGC, New Delhi-110 002 and circulated to all lITs as well for implementation
after VI CPC in connection with recruitment, promotion and financial up-
gradation of Deputy Registrars or not.

2. If, yes, give details of Assistant Registrars who have been promoted to Deputy
Registrars by these IITs in the year 2009 and/or after and implemented the
policy of 75% of posts of Dy Registrars shall be filled by Direct Recruitment and
25% of the post of Deputy Registrars shall be filled by promotion from among
eligible Assistant Registrar.

3. If No, please specify reasons thereof on non-implementation of the above said
policy of Gol.

Yours sincerely,

C7jxdv HS Verma

Retd Dy Registrar ,IITB
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